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AURIZON BULK MEMBERS SEND A MESSAGE TO 
MANAGEMENT  

Dear Members, 
 
Today the ballot for the company proposed Enterprise Agreement was voted down in a landslide! 
You have sent an incredibly strong message that you will not accept a sub-par EA for the next four 
years and that you cannot be bought for $1250. 
 
The results were as followed; 
 
No – 90.14% or 302 Votes 
 
Yes – 9.86% or 33 Votes 
 
Congratulations for standing strong and forcing Aurizon’s hand to come back to the bargaining 
table. We will be in contact with management this week to organise meeting dates and will once 
again request that key decision makers including Sarah Dixon are present at the negotiations.  
 
Our Industrial Campaign including Protected Industrial Action is very much alive. The attitude of 
Aurizon management will now decide if, how and when further action is required.  
 
I will keep you updated on when the next bargaining sessions are set down for and as usual bring 
you any relevant information that comes to hand. 
 
In Solidarity,  
 
 
 
 
Michael McKitrick 
State Secretary 
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